BRUCE BAIRD, MP

FEDERAL MEMBER FOR COOK

1 November 2002

Mr & Mrs Eatch 11 Langer Avenue DOLANS BAY NSW 2229

Dear Mr & Mrs Eatch,

I have been advised that you are celebrating your 50th Wedding Anniversary on Friday 8 November 2002.

My wife, Judy and I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate you on reaching this important milestone. We hope you have a very enjoyable day with your family and friends.

Once again, our warmest congratulations to you on this special occasion.

Yours sincerely,

BRUCE BAIRD, MP

Federal Member for Cook